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Claims 

 Our total reimbursement for the month of November is 

$182,211.38 compared to $174,755.57 for November 2015. 

We had 18 days in 2016 compared to 19 days in 2015. We 

had an average of 2,246 for breakfast this year and 2,100 

for 2015. We had an increase of 146 breakfasts served. 

Our lunch numbers are as follows 2,762 for this year and 

2,538 for 2015. We increase our lunch number by 224 this 

year so far. 

Projects 

 We are looking to hire a part time employee at Minico to 

help with the cafeteria tables and to help with serving. 

 We hope to be able to start demolition of the in the east 

side of our warehouse so that we can expand our dry 

storage and our freezer space. 

 We have added an electronic monitoring system on our 

walk-in freezers and cooler at our warehouse.  We set a 

low temperature limit and a high temperature limit and if 

one of the walk-ins goes beyond those limits then we get a 

text message letting us know that we may have a problem. 

This should save us from having a problem over the 

weekend or during holidays and not knowing about it. 

If there are any questions fell free to come and visit or just give 

us a call. We would be glad to show you all what we are 

planning on doing on the east side of our warehouse. 


